
You're Invited to Our Food Tasting Event! 

Dear Culinary Students, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Food Tasting Event! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Culinary Arts Center, Room 101 

Join us for an afternoon of delicious dishes prepared by your fellow students. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to taste a variety of culinary creations and provide valuable feedback. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot at this flavorful event. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Culinary Club 


